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MAR 2 ¢ 1992

Docket No. 50-30¢
License No, DPR-72

Florida Power Corporation
Mr. Percy M, Beard, Ir.
Senior Vice Presiuvent, Nuclear

Uperations
ATIN: M™anager, Nuclear Operations
Licensin

P. 0. Box 219-NA-Z1
Crystal River, FL 32629

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: DOCKET NO, 50-302

This acknowledges the receipt of your letter of February 26, 1992, which
transmitted Revision 6-1 to the Crystal River Training and Qualification Plan.

Our review of the changes has found them to be consistent with the provisions

o{ 10 CFR 50.54(p). Accordingly, they are acceptable ror inclusion into the
plan,

The enclosure to your letter is being withheld from public disclosure because
it contains Safeguards Information and must be protected in accordance with the
provisions of 10 CFR Part 73,21,

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to
discuss them with you,

Sincerely,

5]

Douglas M, Collins, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety and
Safeguards Branch

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

cc: Gary L. Boldt
Vice President, Nuclear Production
Florida Power Corporation
P. 0. Box 219-SA-2C
Crystal River, FL 32629

(cc cont'd - See page 2)
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